THE SOONER TUNER PREVIEW July 9, 2003

COMING EVENTS:

There will be no meeting this month due to the National PTG Convention held in Dallas the first weekend of this month. Several of our members attended the convention. The next meeting of the OK PTG will be held August 21 at 8:30 AM in Bob Scheer's Piano Shop located at 4305 Sycamore Lane in Edmond. The topic will be announced in the August Newsletter.

We will be hosting the TSA Regional Convention next year. It will be held March 11-14, 2004. This is a very important event and we need 100% participation from the members of our Chapter to make it a success. So, MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW so that you won't forget!

At the PTG Meeting in June, Gary Bruce assembled all of Amos Hedrick's tools to offer for sale to anyone who was interested. All tools were purchased and Gary was able to deliver a check to Amos's widow for \$898.50. A big thank you to all who participated. This was a big help to the Hedricks. Gary Bruce deserves applause and a big thank you for all the time and effort he put into this task.

Being a true novice in the piano business, I would like to pose a question each month to all of you. Then, I would like you to email your answers to me and some of them could be printed in the newsletter. I think it would be interesting to hear from everyone and to share our thoughts and ideas with each other in the newsletter. What do you all think about this? This month my question to you is this: What is your favorite brand and model of piano and why? Please email a response to me at barbbonham @cox.net.

Hope you all had a safe and happy Fourth of July holiday.

President – Bob Scheer Vice President – Ben Davis Secretary – Keith McGavern Treasurer – Gary Bruce Newsletter Editor – Barbara Bonham